20% October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: Registration of Interest for Private Piano, Violin and Guitar Lessons

We are offering private piano, violin and guitar lessons in the second half of the Autumn term.

The lessons will each last half an hour, costing £15 per session and will be planned and delivered by
a fully qualified music teacher. The lessons will take place on a rota basis in the music room.
Cheques payable to ‘North London Grammar School’ (£90 per half term - £180 per full term).
Payment can also be made online through our website. The payment for private lessons for the
second half of the autumn term should be paid by 30" October 2017.

The places are limited and judging by the great interest already showed by KS3 students, we are
planning to have a waiting list.

If you are planning to take piano exam grades, play in a band, compose or simply play for pleasure,
this is a great opportunity.

Please e-mail me aharrod@northlondongrammar.com as soon as possible if you would like your
child to have private music lessons indicating piano, violin or guitar lessons.

Yours faithfully,
Andrew Harrod

Director of Music
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